
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

CITY OF DORAL, FLORIDA 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED HEARING 
 
 

The tentative hearing adopting the FY 17-18 millage rate and budget on 
September 13, 2017 for the City of Doral is being rescheduled due to Hurricane 
Irma. 
 
A rescheduled tentative budget hearing will be held on: 
 
Tuesday, September 19, 2017  
5:01 p.m. at  
Doral Government Center, 3rd Floor Council Chambers 
8401 NW 53rd Terrace 
Doral, FL 33166 
        Connie Diaz, CMC 
        City Clerk, City of Doral 
 


